From:

Sent: 20 September 2022 14:28

To:

Subject: FW: Our client: Bright Stars Nurseries/Your client: East Lothian Council

See below from

Service Manager - Governance
Solicitor
East Lothian Council | John Muir House | Haddington | EH41 3HA

From:

Sent: 20 September 2022 14:21

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Our client: Bright Stars Nurseries/Your client: East Lothian Council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear
| refer to my email below of last Friday.

Our client has just brought to my attention the existence of a letter sent to the Council today by parent
representatives - nominated by the parents themselves from our clients’ four East Lothian nurseries.

Our client has asked me to relay to you that, while our client was copied in on the letter, it has been written
without our client’s involvement. Notwithstanding this, our client is more than happy to meet with
yourselves and the parents as they have requested, although we appreciate that tomorrow may be too
short notice for all parties involved.

Should you consider it helpful for us to speak, please do not hesitate to call me. Otherwise, | look forward
to hearing from you in response to my email of Friday.

Kind regards,

Accredited Specialist in Employment Law





